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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 
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At this time, there seem to be no suitable words that I can find, to express my feelings, 
however I will try. The whole world is currently facing an inconceivable challenge and we as a 

school family are sharing in this, in a very real way. The impact of recent events is far 
reaching and highly significant. Lives are being turned upside down and of course our normal 

school lives are being affected too. 
I know in my heart that as a school family we are holding strong to Jesus Christ, the Rock on 

which we base our faith.  In Him we believe we can have “peace that passes all 
understanding,” Philippians 4v7 and He has promised to be an anchor for our souls, when 

the storm is raging around us.  
I am so incredibly proud of our children, staff and governors for the way they have rallied and 

supported one another through these recent times of challenge. 
I am sending my love and prayers to you all as we say goodbye for now and will continue to 

pray for our wonderful children, staff, parents and governors throughout the coming weeks. I 
am looking forward to us all being reunited once this challenge has passed and know that we 

will come through this together. God bless you all. 
 

SIAMS INSPECTION 
I am delighted at this time to be able to share with you the outcome of 
our recent SIAMS inspection. We achieved “Excellent” overall, which is 
the highest possible grading. We also achieved Excellent for Collective 
worship and RE. The inspector has really captured who we are in the 

report. Please read this thoroughly, it will warm your heart and let you 
know just how much our whole school family shine the light of Jesus in 

our school and across the world.    


